

School Breakfast & Lunch Free for all Students

Dear Parent or Guardian,

Here at Lebanon School District we are committed to providing every student in our school community with all the tools they need to succeed, including nutritious meals that everyone can enjoy together.

The National School Breakfast and Lunch Program Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) allows <u>all children</u> enrolled in Lebanon School District to eat free breakfast and lunch, no application required!

*No further action is required of you. Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without paying a fee or submitting an application.

Extra servings, ala carte (snack) items, and beverages will be available for purchase to students. Charging the sale of these items will not be permitted.



I am writing to share with you this exciting news and to ask that you help us ensure our meal program is a success by having your child participate in school breakfast and lunch every single school day.

Part of what makes a great school culture is everyone sharing the same meal together.

When all of our students are eating the same meals together, our cafeteria will become a place to learn more about new foods, make healthy choices, and fuel up for learning and play.

I hope you will join us in supporting this exciting program. Please feel free to contact me with any questions and to discuss any special dietary needs.

Sincerely,

Krista Edinger
Food Service Director
Lebanon School District
kedinger@lebanon.k12.pa.us
717.270.6739



In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its Agencies, offices, and employees, and institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from discriminating based on race, color, national origin, religion, sex, gender identity (including gender expression), sexual orientation, disability, age, marital status, family/parental status, income derived from a public assistance program, political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity, in any program or activity conducted or funded by USDA (not all bases apply to all programs). Remedies and complaint filing deadlines vary by

Persons with disabilities who require alternative means of communication for program information (e.g., Braille, large print, audiotape, American Sign Language, etc.) should contact the responsible Agency or USDA's TARGET Center at (202) 720-2600 (voice and TTY) or contact USDA through the Federal Relay Service at (800) 877-8339. Additionally, program information may be made available in languages other than English.

To file a program discrimination complaint, complete the USDA Program Discrimination Complaint Form, AD-3027, found online at How to File a Program Discrimination Complaint and at any USDA office or write a letter addressed to USDA and provide in the letter all of the information requested in the form. To request a copy of the complaint form, call (866) 632-9992. Submit your completed form or letter to USDA by: (1) mail: U.S. Department of Agriculture, Office of the Assistant Secretary for Civil Rights, 1400 Independence Avenue, SW, Washington, D.C. 20250-9410; (2) fax: (202) 690-7442; or (3) email: program.intake@usda.gov.